Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 06, 2016 9:40 AM

To: 'Kathy Purvis'; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Casey_Summers@oxy.com; jennifer_duarte@oxy.com; 'Cliff P. Brunson'’; '‘Ken Swinney’;
‘Jennifer Gilkey'

Subject: RE: Final C-141, Government NBFD Battery East Oil Tank

All,

I am not going to be able to close this out like it is written up. 20 bbl release, one line states no fluid recovered, next line
states remediation completed by recovering all fluid. Was the liner inspected for integrity? Needs to say. What
happened to the 20 bbls? Needs to say — just need a little more information.

Thanks,

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210
0:575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Kathy Purvis [mailto:kathy@bbcinternational.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 31, 2016 4:01 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; stucker@blm.gov

Cc: Casey_Summers@oxy.com; jennifer_duarte@oxy.com; 'Cliff P. Brunson'; 'Ken Swinney'; 'Jennifer Gilkey'
Subject: Final C-141, Government NBFD Battery East Oil Tank

Attached is the final C-141 for a leak that occurred inside a lined battery at the Government NBFD Battery East Oil Tank
on 06/21/2016 in Eddy County, NM. Receipt notification via email is greatly appreciated. The RP number for this event
is 3762

Kathy Purvis

BBC International, Inc.

1324 W. Marland Blvd.
Hobbs, NM 88240

Business: (575) 397-6388
Cell: (575) 441-8619
kathy@bbcinternational.com




